
FiMINT offers students*, doctoral candidates* and professors* 
the opportunity to get to know women* from the various MINT 
areas at the University of Paderborn. 

Why FiMINT? 
Women* in technical and scientific subjects estimate networking 
with each other because they are underrepresented. Networ-
king can be the crucial piece of the puzzle for women* be within 
the scientific community and be targeted promote career entry. 

With FiMINT we create the right opportunities together: 
at panel discussions, round table meetings or company  
visits, contacts are made, career opportunities discussed,  
career paths presented and possible stumbling blocks removed. 

Thanks to FiMINT female students* can promote their academic 
success already during their studies by exchanging information 
and experiences .

      

When does FiMINT take place? 
We invite all MINT-women* to a „meet & eat“ in the Mensa  
Academica on February 8th, 2023. At lunchtime we want to give 
you the opportunity to get to know each other, to network and to 
start a conversation.

 „meet & eat“ February 8th, 2023  
 12:00-1:00 p.m. (Mensa Academica)

 Registration until 07.02. by e-mail to fgi@upb.de  
 Further information at: www.upb.de/fimint


